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Wednesday 2nd April 2025 
 

Personalised Learning Pathways 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Mrs Rebecca Hutchinson will be supporting First Nations students at Leura Public School to 
work on goals identified in their Personalised Learning Pathways (PLP).  PLPs are developed in 
consultation and collaboration with students, families and teachers to identify, organise and 
apply personal approaches to learning and engagement for success.  Students will participate 
in activities aligned to their PLPs and cultural activities.  This may result in students being 
withdrawn in small groups from classroom activities for up to 45 minutes a week.  PLPs are an 
active and continuous process at Leura Public School.  We are very excited to be able to offer 
this time for students.  If you require further information please contact the school leura-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au to make an appointment with Mrs Hutchinson. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Hutchinson   Mrs Ptolemy 
PLP Coordinator   Principal 
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